
Sheboygan County Car Seat Program 

Sheboygan County is now offering a Child Car Seat program to Sheboygan County residents. The purpose of 
our program is to help educate parents, grandparents and foster parents on how to properly install and use 
car seats. Buckling up the right way on every ride is the single most important thing a family can do to stay 
safe in the car. When installed and used properly child restraints and seat belts prevent injuries and save lives. 

Program Eligibility 

 You must be a Sheboygan County Resident 

 You must meet the income guidelines (eligible for WIC, Reduced School Lunch Program, BadgerCare, 
and  Foster Parents.) 

 If you have a child’s car seat and you need it moved to a different location in the vehicle or just want it 
to be checked for proper installation in the vehicle you are also eligible to come in  

Appointments 

 An appointment is necessary with the Child Passenger Safety (CPS) Technician for the installation and 
education of the car seats 

o Sue Schmidt: Sheboygan County Health and Human Services Child Passenger Safety Technician 
920-459-3258 or 920-946-2286 

 Vehicle, vehicle manual and the child who will be using the seat  all need to be at the appointment 

 

Wisconsin Child Passenger Safety Law Information 

               


